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Staff News 
 

We say goodbye to Mrs Tucker and Mr Brown today, as they both move onto promoted  
positions in other local schools. We want to thank them for their dedication to Millbrook over 
many years and wish them all the best in their future careers.  
 
Mrs Redhead will be Millbrook’s Deputy Head teacher next year and Mrs Mills will be  
sharing the teaching of Bumblebees, to give her time to work on whole school development.  
 
We have welcomed Ms Moulding back from her maternity leave this week and she will be 
teaching Starfish Class next year, alongside Mrs Lympany.  

Thank you 
 
I would like to say a huge ‘thank you’ to everyone in the school community for their support 
this year. Hundreds of you have attended events, including parents’ evenings, church  
services, the Nativity play, Sports Day, the Y6 Production and the school fete. You have 
completed questionnaires, attended Phonics evenings, information evenings and induction 
evenings.  
 
We really appreciate you working with us to make Millbrook the special and successful place 
it is for your children. If your youngest child is leaving us today, we wish them every  
success in the future and, if you have a child returning in September, we look forward to 
working with you again. Enjoy the summer! Many thanks, Ms Shawyer. 

I’m an 11 year old get me out of here! 

Congratulations to Year 5 and 6 for an amazing  
performance.   Everyone in Year 6 were fantastic as they 
acted, sang and danced, ably assisted by all the excellent 
singers in Year 5. 



Dates for your Diary                                       
 

Monday 2nd September—Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 3rd September—Children return to school, gates open at 
8.30am 

 

We hope you all have an enjoyable and restful summer 
holiday and look  forward to seeing the children on  
Tuesday 3rd September 

      Millbrook Primary School & Pre-school 
      Worsley Road,  Freshbrook, Swindon SN5 8NU 
                                                                             
 Phone: 01793 872800, Website: www.millbrook.swindon.sch.uk  
 Email: secretary@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk     Twitter: @MillbrookPri  Instagram:  @millbrookprimaryschool 

                               House Competitions 
Congratulations to Air who won                        Congratulations to Fire who won  

the Football Competition last week.                   the overall House Points Competition 

                                                           this year. 

                                                                                                     

Staying Safe online 
 

 


